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Dear Paulo,

Today we would like to take the opportunity to thank you very much for all your services in the past

as well as your ongoing support.
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When we decided to immigrate to New Zealand we got a recommendation from a friend to contact

your firm and this was the first step towards success. Right from the start we felt understood and

the very professional and structured approach while handling our application gave us absolute

peace of mind.

We experienced you and your team as 100% reliable, trustworthy and honest. This is the reason

why we already recommended you to others in the past and we will be happy to do so in the

future.
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Kind Regards
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Hil & Mario

Mario Kiesow & Hil Stapper, 19 Pringles Creek Rd, Cardrona RD1, Wanaka
Tel. 03 443 9384 Fax 03 443 9385 hil.stapper@xtra.co.nz


